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09 October 2023 
 
Via E-mail 

 

 

Dear Valued Stakeholder 

 

RE: OFFICE RELOCATION 

 

The National Gambling Board (NGB) has spent a successful eleven years at our current premises, and the 

time has come for us to start a brand new chapter in our corporate journey. This letter serves to inform you 

that we will be relocating our offices. As of 01 November 2023, we may be contacted as follows: 

Physical Address: 

1085 Frances Baard Street (formerly Schoeman Street) 
Hatfield 
Pretoria 
0028 
 
Postal Address: 

Private Bag X27 
Hatfield 
0028 
 
Switchboard number:  010 003 3475 
 
General Email:  info@ngb.org.za 

 

Our relocation will take place in phases in the last three weeks in October 2023. We endeavour to minimise 

business disruption, however request your indulgence should our officials be less responsive to enquiries 

during this time. All landline numbers and email addresses remain unchanged.  

We look forward to continuing a fruitful relationship with you from our new offices.  

 

Sincerely, 

______________ 

Ms. Lynette Kamineth  

Manager: Communications and Stakeholder Engagement 

National Gambling Board 
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